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Preliminary Financial Report – Further Details  

 

The Directors of Kollakorn Corporation Limited (ASX: KKL) wish to confirm that 
further to the lodging of Appendix 4E Preliminary Final Report as required in terms 
of paragraph 16 of Appendix 4E, the accounts have not yet been audited and are 
likely to contain a modified opinion similar to that which was issued in relation to 
the year ended 30 June 2019. Such opinion is available in the Annual Report that 
was lodged with the ASX on 23 October 2019. 
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